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WEST KENT CONCERT BAND

Seeking new members now
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Second Wind Concert Band are marking their 25th anniversary in 2023. In order to keep
playing for the next 25 years we are looking for new playing members. We meet on a Tuesday
evening in Hildenborough and give concerts throughout the year at various venues around
Kent. Our musicians come from West Kent, so we are renaming the band the West Kent
Concert Band which lets potential players and audiences know where we hail from!

If you play a wind or brass instrument with reasonable musical competency and you would
like to play with us, contact us via secondwind.org.uk. We are a friendly supportive band

playing a variety of music including medleys of works of famous composers, popular bands
and shows, marches and classical.




